January 15, 1976

Dear Mr. Adams:

Thank you for your letter of January
13 enclosing the page proofs of Comment,
The Maryland Inmate Grievance Commission
or the Federal Courts! A Problem of Ex-
ustion.

Sincerely,

Mr. Cary M. Adams
Editor-in-Chief

Maryland Law Review

500 W. Baltimore Street,
Baltimore, Maryland 21201
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